
Come along and be a part of a panel discussion about the Deaf person’s  

perspective on Confidentiality and Ethics in Interpreting. 

Following our panel, we will be discussing and voting on major changes to 

our constitution to aid us in our goal of becoming ’incorporated’.   

(Members will be receiving more information regarding this shortly.) 

TIME: 

ASLIA Queensland 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  

Saturday 31st October 

2—5pm 

2 to 3:30pm  “Deaf Perspective” Panel (AUSLAN ONLY) 

 

3:45 to 4:15pm “Extraordinary General Meeting”.   

(Interpreter Provided) 

 

4:30 to 5pm  Annual General Meeting (Interpreter Provided)  

VENUE: 
 
 
 
COST: 
 
 
 
REVAL: 
 

NAATI OFFICE— 120 Main St, Kangaroo Point 

FREE & finger food provided 

Section 1.1 for 10 points and Section 4.2 for 10 points  

RSVP to info@asliaqld.org by 24th October  


